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December 11,2001 

VIA U.S. MAIL 

Ms. Blanca Bay0 
Director of Division of Commission Clerk 
& Administrative Services 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 

Re: Docket # 01 1532-TX 

Dear Ms. Bayo: 

This letter will serve as Strategic Technologies, Inc.'s offer to turn in its certificate which ahs 
been used in the past so that STI could provide certain CLEC services. STI offers its certificate 
in lieu of any fine proposed or recommended by the staff assigned to this Issue. 

STJ apologizes for its tardy reply to the Commission's requests. However, as you will notice 
from STI's response, our company is no longer involved in the telephony business and has not 
been for some time. Thus, the answers to many of the questions were answered as &"/A". It 
seems unfortunate that a company who has such little bearing on your report could be fined or be 
forced to give up its certificate. Though STI does not plan a retum to the telephony business 
anytime soon, it is regrettable that our certificate must be surrendered, as the world of business is 
always changing and it may become a necessity. 

STI hopes that its relationship with the PSC can be salvaged. We apologize for our late response 
to your survey. If there is anything hrther that STI can provide to you on this matter please do 
not hesitate to let me know. Additionally, if you could send us a confirmation that our request 
has been accepted, we would appreciate it. Thank you for your continued service to the 
corporations of Florida and the public. * y 2  * 
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